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Via E-mail

To All Counsel

Re:  Antelope Valley Groundwater Litigation
Santa Clara County Superior Court Case No. 1-05-CV-049053
Judicial Council Coordination Proceeding No. 4408

Dear Counsel:

This correspondence is to follow up on recent information | have been reviewing
regarding the Technical Committee. Apparently there are some experts that still believe
the Technical Committee report somehow will be provided to the Court and/or to third
parties. Please advise your experts that this is not the case, absent unanimous
agreement to the contrary, and please request they stop making comments in this regard.

Additionally, it is my understanding the Technical Committee now is discussing a
possible Physical Solution. At the most recent meeting where all counsel were present, it
was my understanding the parties requested the Technical Committee not proceed with
this task. Accordingly, it would seem to me there should be consensus between the
parties and their attorneys whether this task should be accomplished. | would appreciate
input from counsel accordingly.

Thank you for your courtesy and response.

Very truly yours,
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